
 

FAADroneZone System Notification 

IMPORTANT! Drone pilots are expected to comply with the original September 16, 2023 

compliance date for Remote ID. However, the FAA understands that some drone pilots may not 

be able to comply because of limited availability of broadcast modules and lack of approved 

FAA-Recognized Identification Areas. In those instances, the FAA will consider all factors in 

determining whether to take enforcement action through March 16, 2024. It's important to note 

that the FAA expects drone pilots to comply with the requirements of the Remote ID rule as soon 

as possible. Read the full policy at Enforcement Policy Regarding Operator Compliance 

Deadline for Remote Identification of Unmanned Aircraft. 

 

https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2023/09/15/2023-20074/enforcement-policy-regarding-operator-compliance-deadline-for-remote-identification-of-unmanned
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2023/09/15/2023-20074/enforcement-policy-regarding-operator-compliance-deadline-for-remote-identification-of-unmanned

